

August 22, 2018

The Honorable Jerry Brown

Governor, State of California

State Capitol

Sacramento, CA 95814

Dear Governor Brown:

On behalf of the Members of the (ORGANIZATION), I am writing to express my strong support of AB 427 (Muratsuchi), which creates the California Aerospace Commission (Commission) to provide statewide, public-private leadership for policy recommendations to the Governor and Legislature in support of California’s aerospace industry. 
Despite the aerospace industry’s significance in our state’s economy, there is currently no official, statewide voice advocating specifically for the industry. (personalize why you support)
The Commission will work to reinvigorate California’s aerospace industry and continue its global and national leadership in innovation, advanced manufacturing, and job creation.
Thank you for your continued leadership on this issue, and I urge your signature on AB 427. 
Sincerely,

NAME

ORGANIZATION

CONTACT INFORMATION

cc: 
Melinda McClain Grant, Deputy Legislative Secretary

